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BAY PALMS GOLF COURSE
JUNE 2024
COURSE
South Course: Will be closed from 10-12 June for aeration of greens.

North Course: Starting 24 June through mid-October, the North course will have 6 temporary greens while we 
work on the green’s renovation project for holes # 2, 5, 8, 13, 16 and 18. During that time the putting area will also 
undergo repairs.

Course conditions: Sadly, we continue to fight the lack of rain. We have the luxury of having reclaimed water at 
our disposal. The North Course has an unlimited supply since the pond over the fence on the left side of #1 South 
is the reservoir for the North Course. However, the South’s water comes from the pond to the right of #1 South 
fairway. The pond is gravity fed from the reservoir. At this time the water level is being depleting quicker than it’s 
being replenished. The watering schedule is from 7 pm to 7 am. Bill is also hand watering some of the greens 
on the South to keep the hot spots under control. The best way to describe what is happening to the golf course 
throughout the day is to imagine a hair dryer on high, blowing hot air for 12 hours.

SUMMER SPECIALS
Will become effective 1 June. Expect an additional discount beginning 24 June for the North course, coinciding with the 
temporary greens.

As a reminder, we do not issue rain checks unless we close the course. It’s Florida, and we will get some type of rain 
showers throughout the day in the summer (we hope).

PRO SHOP
Thanks to all who participated in the 1800-yard tournament. It was a blast! Congratulations to the winners, Dave Fair 
and Rich Dalessio. Start thinking about the next fun outing coming up mid-Summer; the Red, White, and Blue, 
All-American Day!

ELVIS MAY HAVE LEFT THE BUILDING
Sadly, we believe Elvis was the nuisance gator that was relocated to Gatorama. We’ll miss seeing him around the courses 
as he has been a staple of Bay Palms. Please continue to report gator sightings to the pro shop. We know there are still 
some out there.

TUNE UP TUESDAYS
Fantastic opportunity to sharpen your golf skills in a group environment. Our contracted instructor, Brian Burke, will host 
four sessions the third Tuesday of every month. Start with 30 minutes on the range followed by 30 minutes working on 
your short game. $40 per person. Sign up and pay prior to the session at the pro shop: 1100-1200, 1200-1300, 1700-
1800, or 1800-1900. Next session: 18 June

EVENTS

   
Thank you,
Dave Stewart, PGA Director of Golf

15 June: 0800 - South - Shotgun for all. Multiple groups playing.
17 June: 0800 - North - Booster Club
21 June: 0900 - South - Diamond Invitational


